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Dear Sir/Madam 
 

 

Taxi rank provision in Maidstone 

 
I am carrying out a review into taxi rank provision in Maidstone town 

centre and would be grateful if you could answer a few questions to help 
me. 

 
1. Where do you believe the current ranks in Maidstone are situated? 

2. Are they in the correct place?  

3. Do you think any should be removed? 

4. Where do you think any new ranks should be sited? 

I would be grateful if you could respond by Friday 16 May; please feel free 
to use any of the formats in my contact details. Your answers will be used 

to inform future rank provision in Maidstone. 
  
Many thanks in anticipation of your help. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ellie Kershaw. 
Programme Manager (Financial Inclusion and Maidstone Families Matter) 

Housing and Community  
t 01622 602262 f 01622 602978 w www.maidstone.gov.uk 

 

 

 


